
Kerch 15th, 1926.

Dr. T. H. Morgan,
222 West 71st Street, 
New York, N. X

My dear Tom:-

Thls morning I had a call from 
I’rs. Dr. Swan, formerly Kiss halva Deery, who "brought 
a message from you. She tells me that recently you 
have been ouite ill. ^I am very sorry to learn this 
and hope that in the very near future you will he 
quite yourself again.

I am not sure when I shall he 
in Mew York, hut I am going to Pittsburg on the 
29th of April to give the Founder's Day Adcbress at 
the Carnegie Institute of Technology. If I spend 
any time in New York, either going or coning, I 
shall look you up.

With kindest vishest to Mrs. 
Morgan and the other members of the family, and 
best of luck to you, I am,

Yours faithfully.


